Church Aston Infant School

01952 386390 A2033@taw.org.uk www.churchastoninfantschool.co.uk



Respect

Responsibility

Resilience

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK WAS

93%

0

Punctuality - lost learning

1 hour 30 mins

HEAD TEACHER'S
HIGHLIGHTS

Dear Parents and Carers

This week saw the end of our recycling project, with the children designing and making their own recycling bins. They were very interested to see recycling bins from different countries around the world (which are much more exciting than ours!) and used these as inspiration for creating child friendly bins. I understand that some children are making good use of them at home now for recycling.

Today we had a special visit from Mr Bayliss with his tractor. The children were very excited to see one up close-up. The visit fits nicely with our Science work on habitats and our Geography work about farms. They have been learning about different types of habitats for animals, plants and about arable and livestock elements. A huge thank you to Mr Bayliss for taking the time to show the children his tractor.

Please remember to check out the diary dates below as we have a non-uniform day, parent carnival workshop, transition sessions and sports day planned.

We have a lot of <u>nearly new school uniform</u> available. We will be displaying some of it at the front of school tonight. Please feel free to take anything you think could be useful, there is <u>no charge</u>.

Finally, I hope you have a lovely week with your children next week. School opens again on Tuesday 3rd June for our last half term of the academic year.





Mrs Sarah Pitt



CLASS 1

We have been making Recycling Bins in DT.



















CLASS

This week the children thoroughly enjoyed their design and technology project. They were asked to design and make an appealing recycling bin for children aged 5-7.





The children discussed what their bin needed and worked hard to make a strong, colourful recycling bin and some used animal features to appeal to younger children.











IMPORTANT DATES

26th May to 30th May Half Term

Monday 2nd June

PD Day, school closed.

Friday 6th June

Non- uniform day—Bring a tombola prize.

Friday 6th June

After School—Carnival Workshop.

Saturday 14th June

Newport Carnival – a letter has been sent home this week, please can you return ASAP

Tuesday 17th June

Year 2's transition afternoon at Moorfield, children will be walked to Moorfield after lunch by Moorfield staff and will return to Church Aston in time for the normal end of the school day.

Wednesday 25th June

Sports Day in school at 2.00pm—parents welcome to come and watch - bring a chair.

Monday 7th July

Shuffle up day where Year 2 children going to Newport Junior School will spend the day in their new school.

Tuesday 8th July

Shuffle up day where Year 2 children going to Moorfield will spend the day in their new school.

Friday 18th July

Leavers Assembly for Year 2 parents at 9:00am in school for approximately one hour.



Out of School Achievements

Well done with all your awards outside of school.

Non-Uniform Day

A non-uniform day will take place on 6th June – please bring in a tombola prize for the Friends of School Sports Day tombola, thank you.



School Photographs

Year 2 Leavers, Class One and Class Two photograph proofs have gone home this week, if your child missed their individual photo in November you will also have an individual photo. Orders are online only and the deadline to order is 9:00am on 4th June.

CARNIVAL WORKSHOP WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Friends of School are running a carnival workshop on Friday 6th June. Please join us after school to create art for the Newport Carnival.

THIS WEEK'S WINNING TEAM IS



RED



REWARDS OF THE WEEK

Well done to all the children that received an award this week.



Class 1
STAR OF

THE WEEK



Class 1
Stars



Class 2

THE WEEK



Class 2

Stars

